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We started to analyse and 
compare examples of 

videos featuring different 
production and editing 

techniques. This is 
preparation for making our 

own videos. 

We have been extending our focus on ‘show not tell’ as well 

as trying to use adverbials and subordinating conjunctions 

to create a variety of sentence structures. We have also 

learned about using language to persuade others. 

The task this week was to consider 

the evidence and select a significant 

legacy of the Romans. We had to 

consider whether the invasion and 

rule of the Romans were positive or 

negative for the British Isles. 

We finished our first unit on multiplication and 

division by looking at multiplying and dividing 

by 10,100 and 1000. This involved a review of 

place value. We also started our new unit of 

learning – fractions. We started by focusing on 

equivalent fractions. 

We investigated mixing 

different materials with water. 

Using test tubes and looking 

like ‘real’ scientists we found 

out about materials that 

dissolved, reacted or did 

nothing. 

Ethan and Owen 

Both gave reasoned arguments for 

their selection of a significant 

Roman legacy. 

I was a little optimistic last week. We still 

needed to add the final details and 

touches to our electric vehicles. 

Next week,  

We will be separating mixtures in science and comparing 

improper fractions and mixed numbers in maths. We will be 

starting to learn about rivers and continue learning about 

how to look after money. 
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